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LEGAL NOTICE 
 
 
The Board of Education of the Aubrey Independent School District (the “District”) is seeking 
proposals from entities interested in providing pupil transportation services for District students 
(the “Services”).  Entities interested in providing the Services may obtain from the District at the 
address set forth below its Request for Proposals detailing the procedures and conditions for 
submitting a proposal for the Services.  Proposals should be submitted to the District at that same 
address not later than 12:00 noon Central Standard Time on July 15, 2010.  Proposals received 
after this date and time will not be accepted. 
 
A Request for Proposals may be obtained from, and proposals should be delivered to: 
 

Aubrey Independent School District 

415 W. Tisdell Lane 

Aubrey, Texas 76227 

Attention: Dr. James Monaco, Superintendent 
 

The District will select the entity submitting a proposal the District deems to be in the District’s 
best interest and in accordance with the procedures set forth in the Request for Proposals. 

 


